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June 24, 2020 

Watermain Replacement on 
Beth Nealson Drive from Pat Moore Drive to 

Wicksteed Avenue 
Contract: 19ECS-TI-02LR 

Start Date: September 16, 2019 
REVISED End Date: September 30, 2020 

*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided

The City's contractor has completed the watermain replacement on Beth Nealson Drive and is 
starting sidewalk and road reconstruction work.  

Starting on June 29 until September 30, Beth Nealson Drive will be reduced to one southbound lane 
in order to complete road reconstruction work safely and efficiently.  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT COVID-19 AND CONSTRUCTION WORK IN TORONTO 

As restrictions on construction have been lifted by the Province of Ontario, City-led infrastructure wi
continue to proceed. During construction, the contractor is responsible for the Health & Safety on si
under the Ontario Occupational Health and Safety Act and is expected to implement COVID-19 
mitigation practices. For more information on the City's response to COVID-19 please visit 
toronto.ca/covid-19. 
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road and sidewalk restrictions within the construction work zone. Access for 
emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times. 
Driveway Access: The contractor will notify you of any temporary restrictions to 
your driveway access. If your property has two entrances, one entrance will be kept 
open at all times.  

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents. Road users should expect delays and 
increased traffic on nearby main and side streets. 
Beth Nealson Drive will be reduced to one lane of southbound traffic. 

TTC Service: Bus Route 88 South Leaside to St. Clair Station will be rerouted 
during the temporary restriction on Beth Nealson Drive. Travel times may be 
affected. Please see attached rerouting map.  
Visit ttc.ca for accurate schedule and route information. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote: 19ECS-TI-02LR 

 

Project Manager 
 

Marfique Ahmed, 416-392-4812, Marfique.ahmed@toronto.ca 
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889

(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward15.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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